From: TD OLSEN [mailto:tdolsen@msn.com]

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 12:44 PM

To: Council; Kathy Bergen; duluthdogparks@yahoo.com
Subject: Eastern Duluth dog park

I would like to voice my support for the new dog park in the eastern part of Duluth on Riley
Road. We live up on Normanna Road, and we have an Old English Bulldogge who is 1-1/2 years
old. Even though we have 40 acres for him to roam with us, we were encouraged to visit Keene
Dog Park when some of his siblings were going to be out there. Boy, did he have fun! And even
though | was a little nervous about how he might behave, it was so good for him to socialize
with other dogs, and we enjoyed visiting with the other humans. :) | can say that we would
definitely bring him down to this new dog park in the eastern part of town as we drive by there
quite often going to and from town and it would be more convenient for us.

Thank you for your consideration,
Tammy Olsen

218-721-5565
tdolsen@msn.com
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